Lisa Pearson

From: Sent:

Brad Keast [bkeast@osmington.com] Tuesday, December 11, 2012 4:29 PM

To:

Lisa Pearson

Subject:

17 Dec Council Meeting

Hi Lisa,

I would like to make a deputation at Council on Monday with respect to the Park Place applications (File D14-1542/D09-OPA22). My main concern is it appears the application is being considered in isolation and not in conjunction with other retail sites in Barrie.

Thanks,

Brad

BRAD KEAST

T 416.941.1292 C 647.625.8703

Director, Development Osmington Inc.

141 Adelaide Street West, Suite 601

bkeast@osmington.com

Toronto, ON M5H 3L5 www.osmington.com

OSMINGTON